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visual Arts 

Cursive Writing

Welcome Back Everyone
Thank you to all of the friends and family who came 
out to the open house! We are very excited to be in 
the new facility and to share it with the community!

Starting this month, the students will continue with 
cursive writing until the end of the school year. 

With the new art rooms Mrs. Rizer (K-2) and myself 
have begun planning new and exciting art lessons 
for the spring. 

With some of those lessons being quite messy, I am 
going to ask that students begin to wear an art shirt 
every time they come to art class. 
 
These are old oversized shirts that will be used in the 
art room to protect student’s clothing. 

Students will keep their shirts in their backpacks 
and/or cubbies back in their homerooms.

I will have a classroom set of shirts available for 
students. 

If there are any questions please e-mail me anytime 
at pwoehl@gcswave.com 


